
Cameron High School 
Board Report – December 16, 2024 

 
 

People 
- Thank you to Chris, Dave, Mitch and the crew for cleaning the building and getting the gym 

ready for basketball season! 
- Thank you to Kate Czekalski for working on activities for staff morale! 
- Thank you to Lauren, Trent, and Nathaniel who represent our awesome Senior class! 

 
Operations 

- End of Trimester 1 
- 132 Students on Honor Roll 
- 12 Students failing at least 1 class - 16 Fs total 
- 25 Students with at least 1 D- 
- Discipline referrals down by 36% from 1st Period last year 
- Absences up by 25% from 1st Period last year 

- Researching why 
- Adjusting absence process 

- Beginning of Trimester 2 
- Very few schedule changes 
- Work Based Learning students begin 

- Educator Effectiveness work - 4:30 Day (making sure SLOs are completed) 
- Homeroom Planning - 4:30 Day (scheduling Deputy Krahenbuhl and Mr. Gerber into 

Homerooms to discuss vaping/sexting and sportsmanship)

Progress/Planning 
- December 20 - Last day before Christmas Break and New Year! 
- January 2 - Back to school in 2025! 
- February 6 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 
- March 6 - End of Trimester 2 
- March 10 - First day of Trimester 3 
- March 25 - ACT, Pre ACT Secure, Forward Exam (9th, 10th, 11th graders) 
- April 30 - NAEP Test (17 year olds) 


